
 April 9, 2020 

 

All OUAVM students, faculty and staff 

 

Director, Crisis Management Office 

 

Postponement/Cancellation of Gatherings that Involve Eating and Drinking 

 

With the spread of coronavirus, we ask that you postpone or cancel non-essential/non-urgent 

gatherings (thank-you parties, drinking parties, karaoke, etc.) to lower the chances of coming into 

close contact with others. 

 

Although the new academic year has just begun and we are pleased that new students are arriving, 

please refrain from holding parties welcoming new students or other events for the time being. 

 

We are at a critical moment in preventing and limiting the spread of coronavirus infection. Your 

understanding would be greatly appreciated. 


